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    Broadwaters Babbler – Monday 4th February 

 

Dawn Ferdinand—Proud Head teacher of The OUTSTANDING Willow Primary School and Children’s Centre 

Please turn over 

Forest 1, 2, 3 Parents/Carers 

Ensure you sign up with your child’s 

keyworker for their review.   

This is your chance to discuss your child’s 

progress at nursery.   Forest 2 and 3 will be 

closed at 1.00pm on this day, there will be no 

afternoon session.  

KEY DATES  

Head teachers Briefing   Tuesday 5th Feb 5:30pm-6:00pm 

Half Term      Monday 18th –Friday 22nd February 

Garden Room Training Evening Tuesday 26th February  

Seaside Trip  
Save the date.   

Monday 17th June  

 

Letters will be coming out in the 

next few weeks.   

 We will be celebrating Chinese New Year in the nursery this week. Children 

will be reading the new year story, exploring different Chinese customs and 

tasting Chinese food.  Come and join your child on Thursday morning or 

afternoon in Forest Classes to make a mask or a Chinese dragon! 

 

We will also be celebrating Valentines Day on Thursday the 14th, please 

come and join us to make a valentines card or to decorate a valentines cup 

cake.  



 

 

 

 

Can you help?  
We currently have a family who needs living 

room furniture.   

If you are updating your home and have 

furniture you no longer need please speak to 

Cherri so we could arrange collection.   

 

Items needed sofa/three piece suite.    

 

 

Would you like to 

volunteer at the 

centre? 
If you are interested in volunteering at the 

centre,  please pick up an application form at the 

reception desk or speak with Carol our Learning 

and Volunteer Coordinator . 

Broadwaters Children’s Centre offer 

volunteering opportunities in the nursery, stay & 

play sessions, reception, administration, etc.  

REMINDER! If your child has a school dinner, please ensure 

you pay for this weekly—the cost is £11.00 

Broadwaters’ Children Centre 2019 Open Day 
Was your child born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016? 

Are you interested in sending them to Nursery from September 2019? 

If so, please come along to our open day! 

 

To book your place please call 0208 885 8801 or email  

childrencentre@thewillow.haringey.sch.uk  

Dates: 

Friday 1st March 

Friday 8th March 

Friday 15th March 

AM session: 10am – 11am 

PM session: 1pm – 2pm 
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